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STANDING COMMITTEE ON HEALTH AND COMMUNITY WELLBEING 
Mr Johnathan Davis MLA (Chair), Mr James Milligan MLA (Deputy Chair), Mr Michael 
Pettersson MLA 

L E G I S L A T I V E  A S S E M B L Y
F O R  T H E  A U S T R A L I A N  C A P I T A L  T E R R I T O R Y

Inquiry into ACT Budget 2021–22 
ANSWER TO QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

29 October 2021 

QTON No. - 25 

Asked by MR DAVIS on 29 October 2021 : MS BERRY took on notice the following question: 

Ref: Hansard Transcript 29 October 2021 PAGE 3 

In relation to: 

There is currently a development that has had those nice purple signs on it for a little while 
now, directly adjacent to the North Wanniassa shops. Are you able to provide a specific 
update on that development? 

YVETTE BERRY MLA:  The answer to the Member’s question is as follows:– 

Housing ACT is proposing to redevelop the now demolished properties at 

2 Longmore Crescent, 61 Carr Crescent, and 3, 5 and 7 Langdon Avenue, Wanniassa with 

seven x 2-bedroom dwellings and two x 3-bedroom dwellings.   

The Development Application was lodged on 9 September 2021 and Notice of Decision is 

expected to be received by the end of November 2021.   
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